
NOTICE OF LICENSE
TO SELL

CHRISTMAS TREES

The City Clerk's Office is now taking applications for licenses      
to sell Christmas Trees.  Anyone wishing to sell Christmas 
Trees is required to apply for a license.       

No applications will be received after December 1st.

This is in accordance with Section 13.10 of the Code of General 
Ordinances of the City of Kenosha.

Note:  Proof of Wisconsin Sales Tax Seller’s Permit is required.

Michelle L. Nelson
City Clerk 


